
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Presiding Officer’s Statement on Legislative Competence 

 

 

Landfill Disposals Tax (Wales) Bill 

 

In my view, the provisions of the Landfill Disposals Tax (Wales) Bill, 

introduced on 28 November 2016, would be within the legislative 

competence of the National Assembly for Wales.  

 

 

 

Elin Jones AM 

Presiding Officer 

 

28 November 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 


